Office of the Principal
Vasavi College of Engineering (A)
Ibrahimbagh, Hyderabad - 31

CIRCULAR

No.VCE/Supplementary Exams./2025 1% March, 2025

According to Osmania University notification dated 04.12.2024 regarding “One-time
chance”, the B.E. students who have exceeded the N+2 duration but have not yet
completed their degree are informed that the College proposes to extend an opportunity
to appear for Supplementary Examinations during May to August, 2025 to such students,

if any, as One-time measure.

Any such students, who want to appear for supplementary examination to be conducted
between May & August, 2025 must submit a request letter to the Principal through their

HoD seeking permission on or before 20.03.2025.
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The HoDs for necessary action

Copy to the Coordinator-Computer Centre to display the Circular in College website.
Copy to the Director-A & A

Copy to the CoE
Copy to file




